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The cost of living in Oregon is already too high. This disaster of a bill would make 

those costs for everyday items even higher. Oregonians can’t keep throwing money 

at waste, fraud and abuse that politicians endorse. What is needed is accountability 

for the money being spent. You cannot tax your way out of mismanagement.  


